
Poole Schools’ Music Association Concert 30/11/18 

30 excited members of the Junior Choir represented St. Mary’s at Poole Lighthouse to celebrate the beginning of the festive 

season.  The Choir had been learning the songs since September and wowed a packed out concert hall with their rendition of 

The Donkey Song, Gabriel’s Message and Star Carol amongst others.  It was a wonderful opportunity to meet and sing with 

other children in schools across Poole. 

Christmas Celebration Concert 13/12/18 

Over 130 pupils took part in our annual Christmas Celebration Concert at St. Mary’s Catholic Church.  All musical groups were 

involved with performances from Glee Choir, Junior Choir, KS1 Choir, Orchestra, Improver Recorders, Beginner Recorders, 

Guitars, Woodwind, Violins and Keyboards!  Our Staff Choir even made a return with another great performance.  With read-

ings to focus our minds on the coming of Christ, it was a festive and prayerful evening for the school community. 

 

Junior Choir help the ‘Poole Elf Service’ 14/12/18 

A HUGE thank you to the many parents who have               

accompanied us on Music trips and rehearsals! 

KS1 Choir visit Horizons Assisted Living 19/12/18 

On the last Wednesday of term, Key Stage 1 Choir was invited 

back to Horizons Assisted Living Facility to sing some Christmas 

songs again.  They wowed the audience with songs and carols 

such as Jingle Bells, Red Red 

Coat and Away in a Manger.  

We enjoyed speaking to    

residents afterwards, some 

are ex-pupils of St. Mary’s 

School on its former site! 


